
Annex 1 

Notes Open Public Questions 

Question 1:  Jane Cuva 

Could the dangerous corner of Clod House Hill with Heath House Road be looked at as the 

junction is dangerous? 

 

Cllr Davis and Mrs Kemeny agreed with Mrs Cuva and officers were asked to provide a full 

response outside the meeting. 

 

Question 2:  Jean Strange, Chobham Road, Knaphill 

There is a problem with dangerous parking and speeding on Chobham Road, Knaphill in the 

vicinity of Knaphill Lower and Junior Schools.  Trinity Road and Ivy Dean are also affected. 

Residents have some solutions they would like considered. 

Mr Hussain supported this and requested some additional parking bays and some 

enforcement. Mrs Kemeny asked about school travel plans.  It was agreed that this would be 

taken forward outside the meeting. 

 

Question 3. George Osborne, Arnold Road 

Regarding traffic problems on Arnold Road, how many cars are travelling over 30mph to get 

an average speed of 24mph? Can residents have a decision on action and time lines this 

evening? 

It was agreed that this question would be answered during agenda item 13 on the formal 

agenda. 
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